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Gdańsk, 27 June 2022 

GD.RPC.503.38.2022.PŁ 
  By distr ibution l ist   

N O T I C E  N o .  3 8 / 2 0 2 2  

Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1(4) of the Act of 20 July 2017 – Water Law (Dz. U. /Journal of Laws/ of 2021, item 

2233, as amended) and Art. 43 sec. 6 of the Act of 21 December 2000 on Inland Navigation (Dz. U. /Journal 

Of Laws/ of 2022, item 1097, as amended) Regional Water Management Board in Gdańsk would like to 

inform that:  

 

Due to high temperatures, the steel structure of the drawbridge located on the provincial road No. 502 on the 

Szkarpawa River in Rybina heated up and expanded. This caused difficulties in operating the drawbridge span. 

Until thermal conditions stabilise, the number of bridge openings to water traffic may be reduced - the 

drawbridge span will be opened mainly in the morning and evening and when there is an accumulation of 

vessels waiting to cross.  

The bridge staff are constantly monitoring the situation and if there are any changes, information will be 

provided on a regular basis.  

 

Current notices to skippers are published at: https://gdansk.wody.gov.pl.   

 


